
C. I. WARD 

Cameron, Missouri 

 

Feb. 27 1936 

 

Major Lloyd C. Stark,  

Louisiana Mo. 

 

Dear Sir: We are deeply interested in your coming campaign for Governor of the state of 

Missouri and want to help you in any way you may direct. 

 

Although our post-office is Cameron (Clinton County) yet we live over the line in 

Caldwell and have lived on the same farm something like thirty years. 

Caldwell is better known for its Republican politics than for anything else perhaps, but 

with the proper campaigning we believe these farmers will rally around you in a way that 

will make new history. 

Mr. Hirth will make some inroads here and there among farmers who like his plan of 

farm clubs, but we think he will not be a menace in this county. 

We have talked the doctrine of a strong state organization and a solid fighting front 

under the able leadership of T. J. Pendergast, for a long time and it is beginning to bear  

fruit in our county. Only thus united can we in from the common enemy _ the republican 

party. 

If we can be of any help to you, please feel we are yours to command. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. & Mrs. C. I. Ward 


